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Report from Councillor David Whalley 
Member Champion for Health and Wellbeing 
 
 
 
Since my last report to Council in October 2015 as well as chairing the Pendle 
Health and Wellbeing Group and attending the East Lancashire Health and 
Wellbeing Partnership the main recent events have been: 
 
Following on to the making of the 'Falls' video with the Pendle Seniors Group, the 
launch took place at Nelson and Colne College with the students who had done the 
filming and the interviewing.  
 
The video is now being distributed free of charge to all interested organisations.  A 
donation from our Member of Parliament helped with the cost. 
 
I attended the meeting of the Pendle Dementia Action Alliance.  Following this I 
arranged a meeting with the Alliance and LCC Health and Wellbeing Executive 
member, County Councillor Azhar Ali, to source funding for leaflets about dementia. 
 
A presentation at St Joseph's school in Barnoldswick is to take place with myself and 
LCC councillors marking the work done by the school with dementia sufferers in 
Barnoldswick. 
 


